
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

January 23, 2013 
 
VIA WUTC WEB PORTAL 
 
Mr. David Danner 
Executive Director 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: UT-120451 
 Comments of Dex One Corporation 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
 For filing in the above-referenced docket, Dex One Corporation hereby submits its 
comments in response to the Commission’s Notice of December 20, 2012, on the proposed 
directory rule (Supplemental CR-102). 
 
 Please feel free to contact the undersigned with any questions. 
 
     Very truly yours, 

      
     Brooks E. Harlow 
     Counsel for Dex One. 


